
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

2020 

Mon 13th July First day term 3 

Wed 12th Aug Talent Quest P-6 Heats 

12.45 pm  

Thurs 20th Aug Talent Quest Grand 
Final 9.00 am 

Wed 9th Sept Grade P-3 Sleepover 
(Begins afterschool) 

Thurs 10th Sept Grade P-3 Sleepover 

(Activity Day) 

 

 

 
SCHOOL BANKING 
School banking is on hold at the moment. 
Parents are advised to drop off deposits 
themselves as the bank will not be sending 
anyone into schools at the moment. 
 
 
AWARDS 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
COOKING 
Garlic bread and macaroni and cheese.  
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FOOD BANK 
Our school has some extra food items through our 
sponsorship with Food Bank Victoria.  Any families 
who would like some free Weet-Bix, tinned fruit, 
porridge/muesli, UHT milk, vegemite, baked beans 
and/or stockpot ς see Mr. T ASAP. 
 

2020 SCHOOL FEES ARE NOW 
DUE 
A school our size relies heavily on payments of 

school fees, voluntary fees, and other charges 

relating to excursions, incursions, and activities. It is 

with these funds that the school is able to provide 

students with classroom resources and facilitate the 

running of educational programs.  

We are happy to accept a payment plan to assist you 

with making regular payments that will suit your 

personal situation. If you are wishing to participate 

in the payment plan agreement obtain a form from 

the office.  

If ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŀȅƳŜƴǘ Ǉƭŀƴ 

agreement could you please make arrangement to 

settle your account at your earliest convenience? 

Thank you  

Cathy 

FUN RUN LAST  
FRIDAY 19TH JUNE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



DRESS UP DAYS ï 
WESTERN/ARMY & 80S 
GUESS WHO? 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to all staff and students for 
settling in back at school and being 
supportive of each other. Itôs been great to 
be back at school working in a less 
challenging environment. 
 
A huge thank you to Mrs. T for providing a 
magnificent canteen lunch today. 
 
Well done to our school captains for leading 
and running lessons this week. 
 
Keep safe on holidays and listen to your 
parents. 
 
 

 

Message from the Victorian Chief 

Health Officer 
We know that transmission is being driven, in the 

most part, by families having big get togethers and 

not following advice around distancing and 

hygiene. 

  

In response, and in line with expert health advice, 

a number of changes to restrictions have been 

announced. 

  

The Victorian Chief Health Officer has provided a 
letter (see below) to families with further guidance 
and advice in relation to recent outbreaks. 
 
 


